
 
     
 
 
 
 
Circular No.59/2019-20                                              Date : 18 Sep, 2019  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This is to inform you that in view of the proposed Transports Strike in Delhi/NCR announced by the United Front of Transport 
Association, the school will remain closed on Thursday, 19th Sept 2019 due to non-availability of outsourced school buses.  
  
 
However, the school shall remain working for the staff of the school from 07.50 a.m. to 03.30 p.m.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 

          (Principal)   
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